STEPHEN P. MUGAR
29 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02116

March 15, 1973

Mr. Haik Kavookjian

Director and Treasurer

Armenian Cathedral Building Project
630 Second Avenue

New York, New York 10016

Dear Mr. Kavookjian:

How can I possibly refuse a man
who has been of such inestimable value to
our Armenian people as you have been in
the past? I have always in charity given
stock of Jewel Companies, which naturally
saves taxes. Unfortunately, my Jewel stock
has gone down about $4.5 million in the last
year.

I am sorry that I don't live in
the New York area, so that I could, every
now and then, personally shake your hand
and thank you for all you have done for us.

Wishing you the very best of every-
thing for many years to come,

Warmest best wishes,

Sincerely,

SPM:no
Enclosure



